
Power Line Clearance Request for Safety 

Inspection 

Date: ___________ 

To: [Utility Company Name] 

Address: [Utility Company Address] 

Dear [Utility Company Contact Name], 

I am writing to formally request a clearance inspection for the power lines located near [specific 

location or address]. In light of recent events and safety considerations, it is imperative to ensure 

that all vegetation and structures are adequately clear of the power lines to prevent any potential 

hazards. 

Please schedule a safety inspection at your earliest convenience. If there are any forms or 

protocols that need to be completed on my part, do let me know, and I will ensure to provide that 

promptly. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your swift response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


